August 28, 1944.

Mr. Tsurukichi HISHIMA,
Registration No. 13684,
Taber, Alberta.

Dear Sir:

We are in receipt of your letter of August 19,
1944.

Your remarks have been carefully read and we can
appreciste that the dispossl of your property 1s a
matter which will give you personal concern. However,

the sale of properties to the Director, The Vetf"ans' Land
Act, was carried out as part of a policy of ligquidation
outlinod by the Canadlan Govermment and the prieces
obtained were on the basis of appraised valuations,

Your letter has been plsced upon our files so that
your comments in regard to this sale will remain on
record, but we can only advise you that the sale has
been ccaplet.d and that we are not in e position te
consider any alternative in regard to this matter,

Yours truly,

W. E. Anderson,
Fara Depertment.




